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CIS’ winter break 

Dear parents, 

The faculty and staff of CIS wish you a well-

deserved winter break. We have finished strong and 

excited that the next school year will be as fruitful 

as the 2021 school year. 

Teachers will inform you if there is anything that 

needs to be evaluated during this period or next 

semester. Each PYP teacher oversees contacting 

them if they deem it necessary. Please go to our 

website corralesis.org for general information. 

We also remind you that CIS has a dress code and 

therefore we will continue to enforce it accordingly. 

They can go to the website and look under Parent 

Resources and hit the Parent Book key. Page 17-20 

explains the dress code. 

Once again, we remind you that winter break 

begins on December 20th. We started normal 

classes on January 3, 2022. 

PTA and the Hot Chocolate. You can email CIS 

PTA at: spta.vp@corralesis.org 

 

 

   
 

PYP Students CIS IB World School 

PYP: Transdisciplinary Theme How the 

World Works (HWW) 

 

Some PYP classes began the third 

Transdisciplinary Topic: How the World 

Works, and others with How We Express 

ourselves, the teacher will contact you with 

details about your student’s inquiry. CIS’ 

social strategy is Cooperation.  

 

With these topics and social strategy, we will 

close the Quarter (December 17th, 2021) to 

return on January 3rd ,2022. 

 

January 27 is the Information Night for 5th 

and 6th grade Exhibition 2021-2022. The 

teachers will notify the parents. We need our 

community support for this event.  

 

Dress code: CIS has a dress code, please 

follow our Handbook pages 17-20, dress 

code is not negotiable.  

  
IB Profiles!!! 

Notes from Admin: Check our messages 

(text, emails and by phone alerts) we send 

information often. Check our monthly letters, 

Check our website, call front desk, or email 

the teachers.  

We are looking for a few more substitute 

teachers, if you are interested or know of 

anyone call Patti Brainard @ 344-9733 ext. 

127. IMPORTANT: If you are planning to 

leave your child with the Community for 

Learning aftercare, please let them know 

ahead of time so the student can be 

registered.  

 

***Do not send your student to school if 

she/he had fever or is vomiting, wait at least 

24 hours, and contact the school; we all have 

families that we love and want to protect. 

On behalf of the CIS faculty and staff, we 

wish you good health. 

The CIS administration. 

 

 
IB essential agreements from students!!! 

 

 


